
Professor J. Vicens Vives
Pacultad de Letras
Universidad
Barcelona, Spain

Dear Professor Vives:

Professor Céspedes tells me that you
are really interested in our new journal
and I hasten to assure you that we should
welcome any suggestion from you as to a

contribution. I enclose a memorandum with
notes about the length of articles and so

on. We can take articles longer than

specified there, but not more than one or

two per issue, even though we are expanding
the size of dur second volume.
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SYLVIA L. THRUPP July 7, 1959
Faculty Exchange
University ofChicago
Chicago 37. Illinois

Hoping very much to hear from you.
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